
 

CITY OF BROMLEY - CODE ENFORCEMENT BOARD 
MONTHLY MEETING 

JUNE 7, 2017 
 

Attendees: Janie Franks, , Marco Sansone, Joe Schutzman. 
Copy: Mayor Donnie Jobe, Joe Schutzman, Bromley City Council, CEB 
Members 
 
Summary: 
 
Joe reported thirteen of the fifteen notices sent received responses. There were 
no written request for a hearing. None of the properties were in full 
compliance.  
 
Ray Tucker attended to dispute his citation on his property. Joe informed him 
of what he needed to do. 
 
Joe Tewes raised issues regarding gravel and water run-off  from the Rohman 
Avenue extension. He stated part of the problem is on city property.  It was to 
be discussed further at the council meeting. 
 
Joe resent the notices for 308 & 312 Pike Street.  They have not come into 
compliance. 
 
The previous information is from notes provided by Janie Franks. 
 
Pat France - Secretary 
 
 


